Dear Nick,

Thank you for the note and your additional observations, all of which I have noted. 

I'm glad you have now received a letter from the Enforcement Officer. As the rest of the process unfolds you will receive further correspondence. 

I have also discussed the broader approach to monitoring, enforcement and reporting with the team. I am satisfied that the risk informed approach adopted is appropriate and does maximise the deployment of the limited resources we have available. That being said, this approach will continue to be reviewed and will evolve to drive efficiency and effect, to embrace emerging best practice and to meet the changing demands of monitoring and enforcement.

Many thanks too for your offer to speak to the Board, I do not however plan to take you up on that offer at this stage. 

Yours aye,

James


James Stuart
Convener
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